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I am writing in support of Senate Bill 797. The bill will add needed measures to prevent gun
sales to convicted stalkers and make sure that background checks are effective and don't get
dropped after three days. Some opponents will say these measures are intrusive and
ineffective, but | disagree. It's not a lot to ask and if even one life is saved, it will be worth it.

Please vote Yes on SB 797 and move it out of Committee.

Phil Quarterman
SW Portland
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